Village of Cherry Creek —Box Culvert Replacement

Location: Cherry Creek, NY
Budget: $ 225,000
Completion: 2011

The existing culverts on Southside
Avenue and Union Street were in need
of replacement. The concrete decks
were deteriorating and their integrity
was beginning to come into question.
This firm designed a culvert
replacement solution, prepared the
construction documents for the project,
and provided management services
during the construction phase. This
firm was also involved in the
coordination with the USACE and the
NYSDEC in obtaining the necessary
environmental permits for the project.
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